
Literacy 

Computing: 

Carnival of 

the animals. 

Sapphire Class   

 

Homework: 
  

Homework will be set each Friday 

and expected back on the 

following Wednesday. Remember 

to bring your reading log to 

school and read every day! 

 

PSHE: 
Citizenship: children will learn the roles 

and responsibilities we use at home and 

in school. Pupils learn: 

1. About people that are special to them 

and what they do. 

2. About the roles of different people in 

our school. 

3. About things they are responsible for at 

home and school.  

 

 

 English:  
This term our theme is journeys and 

exploration. The children will be working 

with a key texts in detail and they will be 

sharing experiences, using role play and a 

range of exciting activities to re-tell the 

stories. The children will be working on 

labels and captions, informal letters, 

narratives and retellings.  
  

 

D&T /Art: 
The children will be taught: 

- To use a range of materials 

creatively to design and make 

products.  

- To use drawing, painting and 

sculpture to develop and share 

their ideas, experiences and 

imagination. 

- To develop a wide range of art 

and design techniques in using 

colour, pattern, texture and line, 

shape, form and space 

 

 

 

 

 

 Religious Education:  
We will be looking at 

ideas based around the 

big question: What 

responsibility has God 

given people for taking 

care of creation? 
 

 

 P.E:  

This term we will be 

exploring movement 

through Gymnastics and 

Dance. PE will be taught 

every Wednesday. 

Please ensure your child 

has the correct P.E kit- 

white t-shirt and 

black/blue bottoms.  
 

 

 
 Geography: 

Children use world maps, atlases and globes to identify the 

United Kingdom and its countries, as well as the different 

countries and continents.  

Children will identify the location of hot and cold areas of the 

world in relation to the Equator and the North and South Poles.  
 

 
 

 

   

.  Science: 
We will be learning about 

our bodies, senses and why 

they are important. We will 

be finding out about a range 

of animals including fish, 

amphibians, reptiles and 

mammals. Computing: We will be developing key computer skills and 

learning about internet safety. 
 
 

Music: 
Our music will be linked 

with other areas of the 

curriculum. The children 

will be taught to: use 

their voices 

expressively and 

creatively by singing 

songs and speaking 

chants and rhymes. 

 

  Maths:  

This term in Maths we will be 

learning through a range of topics, 

including number and place value, 

measure, money and shape.  

  
 

 

Class information:  

Year 1 class assembly: 

Tuesday 5th November 

2019 10am 

 

Year 1 open afternoon: 

Tuesday 12th November 

2019 2.30pm  

All trips TBC 

 

 

History: 
Pupils will be taught about: 

the lives of significant 

individuals in the past who 

have contributed to 

national and international 

achievements. (Mary 

Anning - Fossil Hunter) 

 


